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Student Seminar on “Environment for Life” 
                                               

On May 13th, 2023, the Department of Environmental Science, Government Degree 

College D H Pora, in collaboration with the NSS Unit, organized a student seminar on the theme 

"Environment for Life" under Mission Life. The event was a resounding success, with Dr. 

Suhaib A. Bandh, Head Department of Environmental Science, serving as the resource person 

for the occasion. Dr. Bandh delivered a detailed talk on the theme under debate, wherein he 

discussed the current state of the environment, its importance, and the problems created by 

humans in the environment. The students in attendance were highly engaged and interacted with 

the resource person by asking several questions, which he satisfactorily answered to the ultimate 

level of satisfaction. The seminar was attended by Dr. Manzoor, Dr. Wajid, Dr. Mudasir and the 

students of the college, making it a truly inclusive and informative event.  

The program was moderated by the College NSS Officer, Dr. Nadiya Muzaffar, who concluded 

it by delivering a formal vote of thanks. The seminar was a great success, and it served as a 

reminder of the importance of preserving our environment for future generations. We look 

forward to organize more such events in the future to continue raising awareness about 

environmental issues and promoting sustainable practices. 
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